
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

 
  
  
  
  
11th December 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your son/daughter’s full progress report is now accessible via the online reporting system. The link for 
this service can be found at the bottom of the Campion School’s homepage 
http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk 
 
This progress report contains target grades or levels for the end of Key Stage. The attainment level is 
an indication at what level your son/daughter is currently working at. In year 9 students are working on 
KS3 Programmes of Study in English, Maths, PE and in some cases IT. For the rest of their subjects 
they are on KS4 courses. The targets reflect the Key Stage that the subject is covering and so some 
targets relate to the end of Year 9 ( KS3) and others to the end of Y11 (KS4).  
 
Some students only study Religious Education once a fortnight, to cover the statutory requirements. 
These groups have not completed enough work at present, to give an indicative GCSE grade. They 
will be able to choose to study Philosophy and Ethics GCSE next year if they want to do so. A GCSE 
grade will be awarded to all students on the next report. 
 
There is comment on the report of the progress your child is making and this should give you an 
indication as to whether your son/daughter is likely to reach their end of Key Stage target. The 
descriptors will give you a clearer understanding of the comments.  
 
Your son/daughter will be discussing their progress report with their form tutor and/or learning mentor 
to ensure that in any subjects which they are in danger of not reaching their target, they understand 
what actions they need to take to improve their progress in that subject. Your son/daughter will have a 
paper copy of their progress report in their student planner. 
 
If you have specific questions about your son/daughter’s progress in a certain subject, please contact 
the subject teacher directly.  If you have more general questions about the progress report format 
please contact me or about your son/daughter’s progress in general, please contact your 
son/daughter’s form tutor. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with your son/daughter’s academic progress at Campion 
School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Isobel Ashmead 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


